
Health and Safety Report –  
P&R Committee March 2022 

 
 

Accidents and Near Misses 
 
There have been no accidents or near misses to report. 
 
 
Visits and Inspections 
 
5 year EICR testing – Town Hall 
Six monthly Loler Inspection – Town Hall, and partly Watermark (to be continued following 
repair work) 
 
 
Staffing 
 
The Health and Safety Policy has been revised and now includes an Appendix to include the 
Council’s stress policy. 
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